
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, December 6, 2021, Quick Notes: 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), passed a resolution supporting 

the legislative priorities of the Madison County Business League and Foundation. Their 

priorities include the Bozeman Road Project, a Broadband study, and a Water/Sewer 

study. 

 

 The public hearing regarding abandoning Swamp Road was rescheduled to Tuesday, 

January 18, 2022, at 5:00 p.m.  

 

 The Board voted amend its current contract with Pafford Medical Services to allow 

staffing of ambulances with Emergency Medical Technician - Advanced due to a 

nationwide shortage of paramedics. 

 

 Kerry Minninger, with the Alliance Fire District, updated the Board on accomplishments 

since creation of the fire district. They have met twice as a board and have also met with 

the Fire Chiefs of Canton and Gluckstadt who agreed to provide cooperative fire services 

to the MegaSite. 

 

 A representative from Waggoner Engineering updated the Board on the Watershed 

project. They have analyzed each area that has a drainage issue. They identified thirty-

seven sites, twenty-five of which are inside municipalities and twelve which are in 

unincorporated areas that need assistance. They are now putting together a 

comprehensive plan to address each site. 

 

 The Board voted to authorize advertising bids for three small construction projects. 

 

 The Board approved exchanging an Irrevocable Letter of Credit from GSM, LLC. for the 

performance bond currently held by the county. 

 

 The Board approved an invoice for $101,765 for the acquisition of right-of-way for the 

Bozeman Road Improvements Project from Colony Crossing Property, LLC. 

 

 The Board approved an interlocal agreement between Madison County and the City of 

Madison, regarding the funding of certain road improvements located in the City of 

Madison. 

 

 The Board voted to appoint the following to the Hazard Mitigation Committee: 

Emergency Management Services director Albert Jones, Sheriff Randy Tucker, County 

Engineer Tim Bryan, Planning and Zoning director Scott Weeks and Tax Assessor 

Norman Cannady, Jr. 

 

 The Board voted to hire the Central Mississippi Planning and Development District to 

assist in writing a Hazard Mitigation Report for $2,500. 

 



 The Board voted to allow the Madison County Citizens Services Agency to host a fresh 

fruit and vegetable give away on December 20, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. at the Karl M. Banks 

Emergency Management Service Complex on West Peace Street in Canton. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on December 20, 2021, at  

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

 

--Please download our complimentary app: Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook: Madison County MS Government 


